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Wounded WarriorsCount Down to the Gala
So You Think You’ve Got Talent San Diego!

Hugh Kramer presented an emo-
tional talk on the funeral of Wound-
ed Warrior Artem Luzukin.  For 
five years, our monthly Wounded 
Warrior dinners have served the 
marines and sailors  recovering at 
the Naval Medical Center.  Hugh 
pointed out that we need to expand 
our efforts to care for the many 
severely disabled veterans that are 
now discharged from active duty 
but now facing  the challenges of 
civilian life. On April 28th, Old 
Mission Rotary served a monthly 
dinner of Thai Food and Lasagne to 
the Wounded Warriors at the Naval 
Medical Center. The amazing din-
ner was arranged by the Commu-
nity Service Committee of Francis 
Parker School.

Hugh Kramer is proposing that 
Old Mission expand our Wounded 
Warrior efforts to serve discharged 
Wounded Warriors living locally.

Gala chairman, Bob Self, and the 
gala committee have all the pieces 
in place for an amazing evening 
next Saturday night, May 9th. We 
start with dinner at 5:30pm at the 
Francis Parker School.

Deployment of 
Old Mission Rotary 

Shelter Boxes
Past President Lee Kaminetz is 
our club Shelter Box Chairman.  
The recent typhoon in Vinuatu and 
earthquake in Nepal got us ask-
ing where our club’s three shelter 
boxes have been deployed so we 
tracked them on the Shelter Box 
website by serial number:
-23637 Islamabad Pakistan
-20065 Democratic Republic of the 
Congo
-23311 Malawi



Program Schedule 
• May 5- Gerry Hosenkamp 
Tragedy Strikes Vinuatu

• May 12- Marshall B Bubin 
Night Moves

• May 26- Linda Sundram of 
Camp Pendelton Rotary Help-
ing Military Families

Rotary Calendar

• Saturday May 9- So You 
Think You’ve Got Talent San 
Diego

• Thursday, May 14 at 7;30am- 
Old Mission Board Meeting 
at the Copley-Price YMCA

• Thursday, May 21 at 7;30am- 
Art Pratt Board Meeting at 
the Copley-Price YMCA

• Saturday June 27- Demotion 
Dinner  at Casa Castro
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of  Mission Valley

The Old MissiOn Bell newsleTTer is
prinTed cOMpliMenTs Of

Vision Therapy

What better place to celebrate 
Cinco de Mayo than Alfanso’s of 
La Jolla! Old Mission Rotarian 
Alfanso Fierro will have the live 
Music of Miguel Zuniga at the
Prospect Street landmark Mexican 
restaurant from Sunday, Monday 
and  Tuesday!

Dr. Gary Sneag (R) presented a program on Vision Therapy at Old Mis-
sion Rotary on April 28th. Members of his staff assisted in the presenta-
tion. (L-R) Phoebe Pynchon, Dr. Melanie Langford and Dory Quade.

Some visual conditions cannot be treated adequately with just glasses, 
contact lenses or patching, and are best resolved through a program of Vi-
sion Therapy. Vision Therapy is an individualized, supervised, treatment 
program designed to correct visual-motor and/or perceptual-cognitive 
deficiencies. Vision Therapy sessions include procedures designed to 
enhance the brain’s ability to control: eye alignment, tracking focusing 
and visual processing. Visual-motor skills and endurance are developed 
through the use of specialized computer and optical devices, including 
therapeutic lenses, prisms, and filters. 
Children and adults with visual challenges such as Learning-related Vi-
sion Problems can benefit from Vision Therapy which can help those 
individuals who lack the necessary visual skills for effective reading, 
writing, and learning.

Our Rotary Host on April 28th 
was Richard Trefflich. Richard is a 
recent transfer from the closed Mis-
sion Valley Club. Richard is a real 
estate agent, a mortgage broker 
and does property management. 
Richard's wife Diana just gave
birth to their fifth boy! He serves as 
our Old Mission Program Chair.

Alfonso’s 
Cinco de Mayo


